Important Dates

Friday 23rd July – Last day of school

Tuesday 8^{th} June – First day of school Wednesday 9^{th} June – Holiday Homework Celebration Friday 25^{th} June – Class photographs Monday 28^{th} June – Friday 2^{nd} July – Health, Fun & Fitness Week Friday 16^{th} July – Reports go home



Homework

Homework is posted on Google Classrooms on **Friday** and should be returned submitted on Google Classrooms by the following **Wednesday**. Homework consists of English and Maths tasks that consolidate their learning from the week or get them prepared for the coming week.

We also set spellings for the week that we practice in class each day. Children are tested on these on Friday. Lastly, we send home a sheet of handwriting for the children to practice on.

It is vital that your children complete all these different sections of homework.

Please support your child to do their homework on Google Classrooms if at all possible. Paper copies can be provided to those that need them.

Also, please practise the **times tables** with your child. As at the end of year, your children should know all their times tables. Please encourage your child to use the Timestable Rockstars app to support their timetables learning.

It is essential that your child **reads every day**. Reading is a fantastic way for your children to expand their vocabulary, increase their knowledge and improve their writing. They should complete in their Home Reading Journal at least 5 times a week and should bring it to school every day.

It is important that your child does their homework - please help them by making sure they have time to do it.



Year Four Mexico and Nicaragua Summer 2 2021 Curriculum Newsletter



Dear Parents and Carers.

We hope you have had a relaxing week and your children are happy to be back at school.

We have an exciting half term planned, full of fantastic learning. As a 'Rights Respecting' school, we will continue to thread children's rights through the curriculum, and we will continue to focus on well-being. We are looking forward to our special week this half-term, 'Health, Fun and Fitness'.

If you wish to talk to us about your child you should ring the office to let them know and we will then call you back.

Thank you for your continued support during these difficult times.

Warmest wishes,

The Year 4 team:

Ms Kennedy, Mrs Conway, Ms Seymour, Ms Ley, Ms Abiose



